
ENFIELD BOARD OF EDUCATION 
POLICY REVIEW SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING  

MAY 26, 2015 MINUTES 
 
 
 
Roll Call:     Dave Wawer, Vin Grady and Peter Jonaitis 
 
Also Present:    Chris Drezek, Deputy Superintendent and Tim Neville 
 
Audience Members: None 
 
Call to Order:  Vice Chairman Wawer called the Policy Committee to 

order at 11:41 AM. 
 

 
 
New Business/Old Business: 
 
Policy Committee members discussed Policy #5140.1 Child Abuse/Neglect which has 
been replaced by new Policy #5140.2 Sexual Abuse & Assault Awareness/Prevention 
Program.  Committee members recommend placing this item on the next BOE agenda 
to remove this obsolete Board policy. 
 
Policy Committee members and Mr. Neville discussed proposed curriculum changes – 
class rank and moving to a decile system.  The Curriculum Committee will present 
these items to the entire Board at a future BOE meeting. 
 
Adjournment: 
 
Mr. Grady moved, seconded by Mr. Wawer to adjourn the May 26, 2015 Policy 
Committee meeting.  A vote by show-of-hands 3-0-0 passed unanimously. 
 
The meeting stood adjourned at 11:46 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Chris Drezek, Recorder  


